
2024 SAUDI TOYOTA CHAMPIONSHIP – HILLCLIMB 
ROUND 3 – TAIF, 17 – 19 OCTOBER 2024 

From: The Stewards Document: 2.11 

To: Driver of vehicle #23  Date: 18 October 2024 

Time: 15:00Hrs 

Session: Drivers Briefing 

Fact: Driver of vehicle #23 did not attend the Drivers Briefing 

Decision: Reprimand 

Note: The Stewards heard from the driver of vehicle #23 who admitted to not attending the 
Drivers Briefing. The Stewards made it clear to the competitor that attending the 
Drivers Briefing was compulsory and that any future breaches would result in a 
financial penalty/ monetary fine being imposed.  

Competitors are reminded that they have the right to appeal certain decisions of the 
Stewards, in accordance with Article 15 of the FIA International Sporting Code and 
within the applicable time limits. 

     Michael Smith  Elie Semaan Hassan Al Abdali 
Chairman of the stewards        Steward              Steward 


